Mr. A. D, Lang,
Transcontinental & Western Alr, Inc.,
Kangas City, Mo. |

Dear Friend Leng:

Thanke so much for the alipping from the Forty Years Ago
column., Ernie Quigley had torn this out and handed it to me,
gso this iz the second one, but I do thank you for 1it.

I am so happy that your Dad is getting along so splendidly
and the hip is set and things are going well. '

Yes, thank you, Mrs. Allen told me that there would be no
VA calendar this year, but I do appreciate your thoughtfulness.

#ith every good wish for you, your Dad's and Mother's con-
tinued health, pmlperi?y and hnppi\mn, I an

/

Sincerely vours,

Director of Physiocal Eduocation,
Varsity Basketball Coach.




